
COVID-19 
MANDATORY 
TESTING 

Notice to Families  

SCUSD will provide routine COVID-19 surveillance testing to  
individuals registered in Primary Health.  

Registration is only required once during the school year at this link 
https://my.primary.health/r/scusd-edu?registration  

Simple, easy, self-swab test.

GET 
TESTED 
& STOP 
THE SPREAD

Simple, easy, self-swab test.    

Antigen results within 
one hour, and PCR results 
within 48 hours! 

Register once then just drop in to get tested. 

To register, point your camera at the QR code below or go to:

Student: bit.ly/3dvg35A     

Staff: bit.ly/3h8RX2w

STUDENT STAFF

 If you already registered your student in Primary Health for COVID-19 testing, they will 
automatically be tested while on campus.

Please note that by January 31st all students not yet vaccinated must participate in 
routine and regular testing.  

We are committed to taking all steps possible to slow and stop the spread of COVID-19 and 
regular testing is one strategy we can take, along with other health and safety measures, 
such as vaccination, face coverings and staying home when sick.

https://my.primary.health/r/scusd-edu?registration 

